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HOOFPRINT
Shickley Public Schools - Preparing Students for Success

Our First Alumni Spotlight

Wade Walters, Class of 2010:
Wade and his wife Abby live in Shickley.  Abby works for the Thayer County Hospital as an 
occupational therapist and Wade farms with family near Shickley.

A Highlighted Memory:
Wade and his quiz bowl teammates placed in the top three for the Conference Quiz Bowl 
Tournament all four years of highschool; winning the Conference Championship two of those years!

Recent Accomplishments:
Since high school Wade has attended many conferences and educational seminars in the 
agriculture industry. Wade was named a DuPont Young Leader by the American Soybean 
Association in 2015. He currently represents District 7 on the board of directors for the Nebraska 
Soybean Association. He was elected to the Shickley Village Board in 2016 and currently serves as 
treasurer. He was also recently appointed to the Shickley Rural Fire Board and serves as an 

alternate director for the American Public Energy Agency. He is the treasurer of the Sons of the American Legion in Shickley, 
Vice President of the Shickley Community Foundation Board, and serves on the board of the Fillmore County Foundation. 

How Shickley Public Schools and the Shickley Community Prepare you for your Future?:
- “Shickley Public Schools laid the groundwork for making me successful by laying the foundation of a great academic program 
that allowed me to be prepared for college while being very involved.” 
- “The community was always very supportive of the school and they helped me gain a greater appreciation for rural Nebraska.” 
- “Mrs. Snyder's math classes helped me be prepared for college level classes by challenging us and mirroring what the next 
level of education would be like in her class. This allowed me to be prepared to take several classes in college as an Ag 
business major and not have much difficulty because of how I had been prepared in high school.” 
- “The FFA program and Mr. Straight gave me the tools and connections that made the transition to college and positions of 
leadership easier by having us participate in events that took us out of our comfort zone.”

Advice for Current Shickley Students:
• Be involved as much as possible. A small school setting is perfect for this. By trying everything now you can decide 

what interests you and what doesn't. 
• Take as many college credit classes as possible in high school. By taking dual credit courses you set yourself up for 

success in college by being one step ahead of your peers. 
• Make connections along the way. With a little hard work, those connections can take you anywhere you want to go in 

life.
• Don't be afraid to volunteer. 

Thank you to Wade Walters for being our first Alumni Spotlight.  
How fortunate our community is to have you back in Shickley!  

Please consider updating Shickley Public Schools about the great things our Alumni are doing! 
Update us at:  https://forms.gle/Co8xEnUcFzSYMpcTA.  A live link has also been placed on our website and within our 
announcements.

Mrs. Sadie N. Coffey 
Superintendent
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Sports Physicals

As per the NSAA, each student who expects to participate in athletic contests shall present to the superintendent or 
principal once each year, before actual participation in any interschool sport, a physician’s certificate on a form 
recommended by the NSAA that he/she is physically fit for athletic participation. A physical taken in the summer vacation 
period or anytime during the school year is good only to the end of the school year. Any physical taken May 1 or after will 
be considered a part of summer vacation. The Pre-Physical Evaluation Consent Form and the NSAA Student and Parent 
Consent Form will need to be provided to the school before students can participate in pre-season activities. All forms can 
be found on the NSAA website or available at the doctor’s office. Sports physicals can be turned in to the school office.

Kindergarten and Seventh Grade Forms Needed before August 14th

All students entering kindergarten are required to submit copies of the following forms to the school office before the first 
day of school, August 14th:  physical, vision exam (can be done by doctor at physical appointment), birth certificate, and 
updated immunizations record.

All seventh grade students are required to submit copies of their updated immunization records before the first day of 
school, August 14th.All of these forms can be turned in anytime over the summer to the main office.

Immunization Records
In an effort to keep our office records up to date we ask that whenever your child receives an immunization that you also 
give the office an updated immunization record.  These can be brought to the office anytime you have a new record.  We 
understand that the infant through toddler years are when most immunizations occur, we would still like a new record 
whenever you have one.  Thank you for helping us keep our records up to date.

Spanish News, by Mrs. Rytych

The Shickley High School Spanish 1 and 2 students 
took the 2019 National Spanish Exam, sponsored by 
the American Association of Teachers of Spanish and 
Portuguese. Attaining a medal or honorable mention 
for any student on the NSE is very prestigious, 
because these exams are the largest of their kind in 
the U.S. and contain Class A through D schools 
combined.  

There were several Shickley students who received 
recognition for excellent performance. Madeline 
Kamler and Alyssa Nolt received Plata (Silver) 
awards. (With a 94%, Madeline was also within the 
first 4 top places in the state of Nebraska.) Isaac 
Kamler, Jackson Grote, and Jadyn Kleinschmidt 
received honorable mention in the Spanish 2 
Category.

Pictured to the right:  back row - Madeline Kamler and Alyssa Nolt; front row - Isaac Kamler, Jackson Grote, Jadyn 
Kleinschmidt, and Mrs. Rytych.
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Four Shickley Students Tour Europe, by Mrs. Noel

On June 9 four Shickley students joined 284 other musicians and vocalists on a 16-day tour of Europe playing and singing 
in seven countries at multiple town squares and cathedrals. The highlight of their musical tour was playing on the grounds 
of Windsor Castle. 

On non-concert days, students visited places like Buckingham Palace, Tower of London, Eiffel Tower, the Matterhorn in 
Switzerland, and the Riolto Bridge and waterways in Venice.  While in London, students enjoyed watching the production 
of The Lion King. 

Students were given the opportunity to continue their trip to Greece for an extended tour. Kaylee Noel participated in the 
extended tour and visited landmarks like the Parthenon, Acropolis, Zeus' Temple, and the Olympic Stadium.  She also 
visited the Greek Islands of Hydra, Poros and Aegina. 

Adults participating in the European and Grecian trip were: Jodi Houck, Taylor Lauenstein, Monica Noel, Sandi Snyder, 
and Camella Walters.  Stan Johnson was a bus leader and coordinator. 

In the picture on the left are Shickley students who went on the tour:  Briana Janing, Kaylee Noel, Kenzie Bohling, and 
Bryn Kadel.  In the picture on the right are the students and adults from Fillmore County who went on the tour.

                     

FFA Members to Participate at Fillmore County Fair

Shickley FFA members will be showcasing their livestock during the Fillmore County Fair.  All FFA shows start at 8:00 am 
and will be followed by the 4-H shows. Come support our members. The following is a schedule of livestock shows: 

Friday, July 12th - Sheep and Goat Show  
Saturday, July 13th  - Swine Show 
Sunday, July 14th  - Cattle Show  
Monday, July 15th  - Livestock Auction at 1:00 pm 
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Washington Leadership Conference, by Miss Witte

Shickley FFA members Austin Plock and Justin Stengel spent June 17th-23rd 
attending National FFA’s Washington Leadership Conference (WLC), in 
Washington D.C.  They are pictured to the right. They spent the week under the 
guidance of professionals, counselors and FFA staff in workshops, seminars, and 
small groups. They focused on identifying and developing their personal strengths 
and goals while undergoing comprehensive leadership training that will help them 
guide their local FFA chapters. The capstone of the event was a civic engagement 
activity where participants applied what they learned to a hands-on activity. 

Plock and Stengel also analyzed the needs of the community, and worked to 
develop wide-ranging and high-impact community service initiatives.  While 
attending the conference they were able to experience the history of the nation's 
capital and tour landmarks including the Washington Monument, the National Mall, 
Arlington National Cemetery, and the U.S. Capitol. Plock and Stengel also had the 
chance to meet with Senator Fischer’s staff and learn more about a day in the 
senator’s office. 

Austin Plock said, “It was a great opportunity to learn more about myself as a 
leader and opportunity to meet diverse FFA members from all across the nation.” 
Special thanks to the Shickley FFA Alumni, Shickley Commercial Club, and 
Shickley Legion for helping sponsor the trip.  

Healthy Hooves Report, by Mrs. Zajic

On your mark, get set, GO! The students, staff, and community members of Shickley celebrated the beginning of summer 
break with the annual 5K Color Run. It was a successful race for all with much laughter and many memories.  A delicious 
meal followed the race. Mr. Sokol was the grill master of hot dogs and burgers while Darlene, Pam, Colleen, Gina, and 
Mrs. Coffey served the sides. This event was made possible through a grant from the Shickley Community Foundation 
Fund, an affiliate of the Nebraska Community Foundation, and Shickley Public School. 

Race standings: 1st place - Emberlyn Nolt, 2nd place - Owen Oglesby, 3rd place - Wes Hochstetler.

Below are pictures from race day. 
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Supply Lists for 2019-2020 School Year

Mrs. Erickson’s Supply List for Preschool

* 1 package of 200 pieces Googly Eyes
* 1 package of 70 count paper plates
* 2 rolls of colored masking tape
* 2 cans of Play-Doh (4 oz)
* 1 package of 100 stickers (kid’s choice)
* 2 folders (2 pocket folders)
* 1 paint smock or old t-shirt

* 1 water bottle (to be kept at school)
* 1 pack of Expo dry erase markers (8 count and any 

color)
* 1 reusable grocery bag (to hold snow gear)
* 1 regular sized book bag (must hold child’s artwork, 

folder, and spare clothes 

Mrs. Schultz’s Supply List for Kindergarten

* 2 packs (4 each) of Expo Dry Erase Markers (bullet tip)
* 1 paint shirt
* 1 water bottle with a lid
* 1 large box of Kleenex
* 1 container of Lysol Disinfecting Wipes
* 1 backpack
* 1 box of Ziploc bags—boys bring gallon size, girls bring  
quart size
* 2 boxes of 8 Crayola crayons

* 20 #2 pencils
* 1 large pink eraser
* 6 Elmer’s glue sticks
* 1 yellow highlighter
* 1 pair of earbuds
* 2 containers of Play-Doh
* Your choice of two packages of the following craft 
supplies:  pipe cleaners, glitter glue, pompoms, small 
stickers, or sequins.   

***Please make sure your child’s name is on the boxes/packages of each of these items.***

Mrs. Nelson’s Supply List for First Grade

* Old t-shirt with their name on it for art
* 10-12 sharpened pencils - #2 works the best in the 

pencil sharpener.  Please do not bring mechanical 
pencils.  We spend far too much time playing and fixing 
the pencils.  The cute ones don’t last!

*  3 big erasers - the pink or tan ones work great
* 1 box of 8 crayons (name on the box)
* 1 small box of sharpened colored pencils - choose 

the fewest pencils possible (name brand sharpens 
better)

* 1 box of Kleenex (may need to ask for more later)

* 1 container of disinfecting wipes (used during flu/cold 
season, may need more throughout the year)

* Pencil box (5”x8” work great) - put name on it
* 1 folder for take-home papers or notes (let them choose 

whatever they want) - put name on it
* 2 dry erase marker packages of 4 markers each - 8 

markers total (will probably need more at Christmas 
time)

* A filled water bottle each day (It will be sent home 
eah day to be washed.  Also, students may only have 
water in the classroom.) 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Mrs. Mosier’s Supply List for Second Grade

* 10-12 pencils
* 2 pink erasers
* 1 box of 24 crayons
* 1 box of classic colored markers
* 2 glue sticks
* 1 box of Kleenex
* 1 paint shirt with your name on it for art
* 1 small pencil box
* 4 sturdy folders with pockets on the inside - any design 

is fine

* A school book bag
* Earbuds for library and the classroom (put name on 

them)
* 1 container of disinfecting wipes
* 2 boxes of dry erase markers (put name on them, we 

will save one box for later in the year)
* Water bottle for those HOT days
* 4-5 pictures about your summer 

Miss Johnson’s Supply List for Third Grade

* 1 box Kleenex
* 1 container disinfectant wipes
* 1 box gallon size storage bags
* Scissors
* 4 pack of highlighters
* Markers (classic colors)
* #2 pencils, 12 pack (NO mechanical)
* 2 erasers

* 1 bottle of Elmer’s liquid glue
* Dry erase markers (4 count)
* Pencil box
* 2 notebooks (100 sheets, wide-ruled)
* 2 pocket folders
* 4 pack of Post It notes
* Headphones 

Back to school activity:  The first day of school is about getting to know you child.  Please have your child put ten items in 
a sack that describes their summer and bring them on the first day.  This could include pictures, souvenirs, favorite things, 
etc.

Mrs. Dickson’s Supply List for Fourth Grade

* 12 #2 pencils (to be put in a shared container)
* 2 glue sticks
* 1 box fine line markers (any size)
* 4 dry erase markers (any color)
* 1 package of white college-ruled loose leaf paper

* 1 pencil box or bag
* 2 large boxes of Kleenex
* 2 pair of earbuds or headphones (one for the classroom 
and one for Library) 

Mr. Schlegel’s Supply List for Fifth Grade

* 1 package of 24 pencils (no mechanical)
* Pens - need red, black, and blue (bring any other colors 
you want)
* Dry erase markers
* 2 big pink erasers

* Notebook paper (loose-leaf or spiral)
* 3-ring binder
* Scissors
* 1 box of Kleenex
* Earbuds or headphones 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Mr. Schroeder’s Supply Lists

5th Grade Social Studies 
* 1 binder
* 1 notebook
* 1 folder

* Loose leaf paper
* 1 brown paper bag  

6th Grade Supplies 
* 3 - 1 inch binders
* 4 bottom pocket folders
* Loose leaf paper (wide-ruled, for all subjects)
* 3 - 1 subject notebooks (math one needs to be 120+ 

pages)
* 2 boxes of Kleenex
* #2 pencils - mechanic or regular
* Pens - red, black, and blue (no gel pens)

* Pencil box or bag
* 3 large brown paper bags for covering books

Optional Items
* Pillow for around the room to read with
* Water bottle for desk - preferably clear
* Crayons, markers, colored pencils 

7th Grade Math List 
* 120 page notebook (college-ruled)
* Loose leaf paper
* 1 binder

* #2 pencils
* Pen for grading (not black)
* 1 brown paper bag  

Mrs. Noel’s Supply Lists

Junior High English  
* 2-3 inch 3-ring binder
* Package of 5 dividers
* College-ruled loose leaf paper

* Blue, black, and red pens
* Package of 3”x5” notecards (lined or unlined) 

7th Grade Study Skills 
* 2-3 inch 3-ring binder
* 2 packages of 5 dividers

* College-ruled loose leaf paper
* Blue, black, and red pens 

Senior College Readiness 
* 2-3 inch 3-ring binder
* 2 packages of 5 dividers

* College-ruled loose leaf paper
* Blue, black, and red pens 

Mrs. Snyder’s Supply Lists

Math 8  
* Lined paper for homework
* Pencils for doing homework
* Pens for grading homework

* Paper sack for making a book cover
* Calculator (scientific so you can use for the next years - 

Phone will NOT be allowed) 

Algebra I, Algebra II, Advanced Math, Calculus 
* Lined paper for homework
* Pencils for doing homework
* Pens for grading homework

* Paper sack for making a book cover
* Scientific calculator
* 2 inch 3-ring binder 

Geometry 
* Lined paper for homework
* Pencils for doing homework
* Pens for grading homework
* Paper sack for making a book cover

* Scientific calculator
* 2 inch 3-ring binder
* 3”x5” or 4”x6” notecards 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